DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS DWIGHT DAVID EISENHOWER ARMY MEDICAL CENTER
FORT GORDON, GEORGIA 30905-5650

MCHEF-PAD (PEBLO) 40-3q 23 May 2016

MEMORANDUM FOR COMMANDER: _
9501 TACOMA DRIVE, JBLM, WA 9843
SUBJECT: Request for Medical Extension

1. ssG I currently in the Medical Evaluation Board/Physical

Evaluation Board process which was initiated on 15 April 2016. The Service Member is
currently pending comprehensive physical examination scheduled for 24 May 2016 and 25
May 2016.

2. Itisrequested that he be medically extended for at least 6 months to ensure adequate time for
completion of MEB/PEB processing at Fort Gordon.
- Current ETS date: 11 June 2016

3. POC is Ms. Bettye Grant, (706) 787-0451. or bettye.j.grant.civ@mail.mil.

Ms. Bettye Grant

Health Systems Specialist (PEBLO)
Ft. Gordon IDES/MEB Section



